
PUPIL 
POST 

24th week in Ordinary Time 
15th September 2024



The children are settling into Nursery class and 
busy exploring their new environment.



In Art 4DA have
been working with 
shades and tints



Lots of maths fun in 
Year 3 this week.

The children are thinking 
about the value of each 

digit and were 
representing their 

numbers in lots of different 
ways with the equipment.



Year 6
are 

learning 
about 

expanded 
noun 

phrases.



A great first 
singing 

assembly with 
Mr. Lim for 

Year 3 and 6 



And 
here are 

the 
Reception 
children, 
enjoying 
their first 

singing 
lesson!



Year 4DA 
were learning 
the months of 

the year in 
French using 
a crossword.



Year 3 enjoyed their art lesson, thinking 
about shapes in an object and composition. 

There are very talented artists in year 3; 
some even began shading in!



Year 1 
excitedly 

writing their 
ideas about 

the character 
of Rapunzel 

during English



The Reception 
children have had 

a busy and 
exciting week. 

We started 
learning to read 

and write the 
sounds

s,a,t and p. 



They have enjoyed looking at and sharing 
their 'All About Me' books with their friends. 
We have also been visiting the Infant library 

in small groups.



Year 6 used their teamwork and memory skills to recreate the classification 
of a tiger using the Linnaean System



They had a great time recreating the Linnaean classification system!



Year 4DA discussed and responded to illustrations based 
on our book in English, The Rhythm of the Rain.



Lots of excitement in the Nursery,  popping bubbles and watching them float away.



ASDA CASHPOT FOR 
SCHOOLS CAMPAIGN 

Asda are donating 0.5% of 
your spend to our school for 
shops via the Asda rewards 
app. To opt in please select 
our school (postcode SG1 

1NJ). 
They will also pay £1 for 
everyone who opts in so 

please tell all your 
friends/family



Please read 
and 

reflect 
together upon 

this week’s 
gospel. 

The theme is
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